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Mandating any sort of PLA is foolishness!  Given the fact that union labor forces 
represent a miniscule/insignificant portion of the total skilled labor forces in our state,
this bill all but guarantees the accepted funding goes right out the door to out-of-state 
contractors.  There would be essentially be NO benefit to Maine's construction 
industry!
Please toss this garbage out immediately!


